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CNRED representatives recently discussed with FLEX Romania fellows 2020-2021

At the invitation of the American Councils for International Education, Romania Branch, CNRED representatives
participated, on June 6 a.c., in an online meeting with the new generation of FLEX Romania scholarship holders
2020-2021.

The FLEX experience exchange program is funded by the State Department of the United States Government and
aims to offer high school students in Romania the opportunity to live in an American family and study in an American
high school during the 2020 academic year. -2021. Participation in the FLEX Program, now in its 27th year, is free.
The FLEX program is implemented in Romania by the American Councils for International Education, in partnership
with the United States Embassy in Romania and the Ministry of Education and Research.

CNRED representatives had the great pleasure to discuss with the Romanian scholarship holders aspects regarding
the recognition and equivalence of the studies carried out in the United States through this program.
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